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For Immediate Release    May 7, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Attempting to Locate Stolen ATV  

 

 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to locate the ATV pictured below. 

Sometime between April 28 and May 1, 2019 an unknown actor stole the ATV from behind a 

residence located in the 27000 block of South Oak Creek Drive in Splendora, Texas.  

 

 

Anyone with information regarding this incident, or the identity of this individual is asked to 

contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-

STOP (7867), and refer to case #19A140278. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Specialist Lee Knudsen 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services  

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
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https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

